
Ipswich Winter Floodlit League – Mixed Division 3 – Captain: Jackie Quilley 
We have had matches postponed due to the weather so to date we have only played two matches.  We won against Woolpit and lost against Felixstowe and unfortunately Roger C had to concede a couple of sets due to injury, but they still would have won.
Matches have been rearranged and will be played during February and March.
Thank you for your support: - Jackie, Lisa, Roger C, Andrew S, James

